June 3, 2009
To all international students,

Director,
International Student Center

Subject : International Driver’s License

Recently an international student of TUT was found to have been using
unauthorized International Driver License which was issued in one’s home country.

Even though you have an international drivers licence, it must be issued based on
the Geneva Treaty. This means, the licence which is issued under the Vienna Treaty or
other treaty cannot be used in Japan.

You will be punished if you drive a car without authorized driver’s licence in Japan.
Be sure to switch your license issued in your country to Japanese one.

And if you wish to drive a vehicle inside the campus, never fail to register at Student
Affairs Division with your driver’s license, certificates of the vehicle inspection and the
voluntary insurance. Meanwhile, do NOT buy a car until you obtain a Japanese
driver’s license.

For more information about the acquisition of the license, contact Higashi-Mikawa
Driver’s License Centre (TEL: 0533-85-7181) .
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